
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2018 8:36 PM

Great concert. A lot of positive comments!

No practice this Tuesday.

Next practice/performance will be Tuesday July 10th at The Pickaway county Library. 

More information will be forth coming.

Have a great 4th of July! and as always: "Go Tribe!"

Dave


